IMIT B '

April 5, 1995

Note to: J. Ulie, R. Paul, TSI Investigative Task Force

Thru: Conrad McCracken, Chief, Plant Systems Branch

From: Ralph Architzel, Chief Section C, Plant Systems Branch
Subject: MATERIAL RECEIVED FROM COMMANCHE PEAK BY REGION IV

As I discussed the other day, Jit Singh provided me the attached
information that was faxed to him in his capacity as a Region IV
inspector with fire protection inspection responsibility for
Commanche Peak.

The fax appears to document results of TSI's ad-hoc testing
performed with upgraded joints as detailed in TSI's May 8, 1991
letter. I'm not sure what the drawings are about - they look
similar to the CP test articles but CP did not stitch joints as
per the drawings nor did they use external stress skin as
depicted. Therefore I'm only forwarding these to you for
information.

cc: K. Walker
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